
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

"Park Board Commissioners - DL" <PBCDL@vancouver.ca>
Date: 8/23/2016 5:57:03 PM

Subject: Water main leak - Stanley Park

Good afternoon Mayor, Councillors and Park Board Commissioners,

Further to our communication last week, I am writing with a brief update on Metro Vancouver’s efforts to repair the 
leaking water main adjacent to the Stanley Park causeway.

Over the weekend, Metro crews excavated the site and were successful in applying measures to reduce the volume 
of water flowing from the breached main. The main continues to leak, but flow is controlled and dechlorinated 
before entering Lost Lagoon.

Metro is currently awaiting a recommendation from their engineering consultants regarding methodology for a 
permanent repair. They have expressed confidence that they will be able to complete a repair without affecting 
COV service levels and without further impacts to causeway traffic.

Please let me or Jerry Dobrovolny know if you have any questions.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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